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February 7, 2016  

MarineFisheries Advisory 

February 8, 2016 Summertime Fluke Scoping  

Meeting Postponed

 
The Massachusetts Division of Marine Fisheries (DMF) has postponed the Monday, February 8, 

2016 Summertime Fluke Scoping Meeting due to impending inclement weather, which may affect 

travel. The meeting will be rescheduled and notice of the new date and time will be provided in a 

future advisory.  

 

Please visit the DMF website for updates.  
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